Valued Residents Naples Reserve

A Message From BrightVieW

Residents of Naples Reserve,

Beginning in August, our Tree Care Division will be moving throughout the
community trimming the common palms and hardwood trees. They will start
with the palm trimming and then move on to the hardwoods next.

The palms and hardwoods will be addressed on both sides of the hedge on
the main boulevard. Those trees on the outside of the hedge being addressed,
are those adjacent to the hedge in the common area.

Please be aware they will be on the common roadways working. As always
there will be signs and cones all around.

Thank you
Marcus May

Branch Manager, Naples




